
Project Management & Planning Office  •  (541) 297-1355  •  projects@coquilletribe.org

Shishda Haws
Changes to Upcoming Impacts • May 1, 2024 

Good news is the first foundation pour for the multi-sport court happened early this 
morning and everything is looking wonderful.  The bad news is there is lots of rain in 
the forecast and the previously scheduled pours that were to happen Thursday and 
Friday of this week, will need to be postponed.  Currently, it looks like the weather 
will break late next week.  As soon as we have updated pour dates, we will send out a 
new notice.  

Thank you all for your patience during this work and through these ever-changing 
dates.  

POSTPONED - Foundation Pour - Early Morning Work Hours 


	Slide Number 1

